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 The lack of access to modern
 energy services in the home.

No one should have to choose
between eating, lighting,
warming or cooling one’s 

home. Ending energy poverty
means  providing people with
energy efficient housing and

clean energy.

05

Energy Poverty

Social Inclusion

5 key terms you need to
know

Curious about just transitions?

Sustainable
Development
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Striving for peace and 
prosperity for people and the

planet

A world where everyone has 
access to the resources and
opportunities they need to 
thrive, while protecting the 

planet and preserving its 
natural systems.

Green Economy

Low carbon + resource 
efficient + socially inclusive

 
Living, working and pursuing

growth, while taking care of the
environment and using the 

limited resources available as
sustainably as possible.

Just Transition

Leaving no person and no region
behind in the transition to a

greener future

Helping communities in the
transition to a renewable 

based energy system. Provide
meaningful support to 

communities undergoing the 
phase-out of fossil fuels.

 

Ensuring each individual and
groups can take part in society

 

Giving everyone a voice. Enhance
opportunities and access to

resources for the equal 
participation of all groups 

in society.

Scan for more
info


